
Thursday 17th January 2024

Dear Parents/carers,

Parent Consultations will be held on Tuesday 6th February 2024. It is important that
you arrange to meet your child/ren’s class teacher so that you can discuss your
child/dren’s learning and progress. You will be able to sign up for a meeting slot
directly with your child/dren’s class teacher as of Monday 22nd January 2024.

This year parents/carers will be able to have meetings up to 5.50pm so that we can
accommodate working parents.

Yours sincerely,

Tahreena Ward

Principal


